Randy,
I have received your inquiry regarding your term paper and it certainly sounds like an exciting project.
In your email you mention our website, which is an excellent place to find information about our company's diversity practices. You may find helpful information on our website under the About Us, Press Room, Community & Giving, and Diversity headings. 

· Walmart Fact Sheets - http://walmartstores.com/pressroom/FactSheets/
· Walmart Diversity and Inclusion report - http://walmartstores.com/Diversity/305.aspx
· Walmart Annual Report - http://investors.walmartstores.com/phoenix.zhtml?c=112761&p=irol-reportsannual. 
· Walmart Global Sustainability Report - http://walmartstores.com/Sustainability/7951.aspx
Thank you again for your letter. I wish you the best in completing your Masters in Science of Management at Argosy University.     
Cole Brown VP & Chief Diversity Officer
Phone 479-277-7415, Fax 479-273-8393   
cole.brown@wal-mart.com           
Walmart  
508 Southwest 8th Street
Bentonville, AR 72716-0865
Save money.  Live better.
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